

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Sandra Whitley Ryals Director Department of Health Professions
Perimeter Center
9960 Mayland Drive, Suite 300
Richmond, Virginia 23233-1463

www.dhp.virginia.gov TEL (804) 367- 4400 FAX (804) 527- 4475

April 3, 2008

Eric Berg, D.C. 4609 D Pinecrest Office Park Drive Alexandria, Virginia 22312 <u>CERTIFIED MAIL</u> 7160 3901 9845 1839 9461

RE: License No.: 0104-001851

Dear Dr. Berg:

This letter is official notification of the decision of a Special Conference Committee ("Committee") of the Virginia Board of Medicine which met on March 28, 2008, in Richmond, Virginia, in order to review your compliance with the Consent Order entered September 13, 2007. Members of the Board serving on the Committee were: Malcolm L. Cothran, Jr., M.D., and Juan M. Montero, II, M.D.

After careful consideration of the information presented, the Committee decided to WAIVE the inspection required by Term #3 of your Consent Order, and to TERMINATE the terms imposed on your license effective this date. Based on this decision, the record of the Board has been updated to reflect that you have a full and unrestricted license in the Commonwealth of Virginia.

Pursuant to §54.1-2400.2 (F) of the *Code of Virginia*, a signed copy of this letter shall remain in the custody of the Department of Health Professions as a public record, and shall be made available for public inspection and copying upon request.

The Board wishes you well in your future endeavors.

Compliance Letter - Eric Berg, D.C. April 3, 2008 Page #2

Sincerely,

Jennifer Deschenes

Deputy Executive Director

Virginia Board of Medicine

Renée S. Dixson, Compliance Manager [88937] cc: Jennie Wood, Administrative Assistant Susan Brooks, Office Manager, APD